"PAMAGUSTA"

A statement has now been made showing the history
of the Society's connection with the ship, and the details
of the work carried out by the respective Surveyors.

It is submitted thi; be sent, together with comments on
the depogitions of the Mastér and Engiﬁéer, and & copy
of the plans of the ship, to Messrs. Férker Garrett & Co.
as requested by them. o
sek -

22nd October, 1948




